
Friday 5th June 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are aware that we have sent a huge amount of information this week and therefore today’s letter 

has the overview of the information you should have received via ParentMail: 

Monday 1st June:  

- Letter from Mrs Luce about the school’s plans to reopen both sites to children of key workers, 

those with an EHCP and those classified as vulnerable.  

- FAQs sheet about reopening.  

- Letter from DBAT’s CEO regarding reopening plans for the Trust. 

Wednesday 3rd June: 

- Letter from Mrs Luce with key headlines of Monday’s letter.  

- Reopening FAQs sheet was updated and placed on school website.  

Thursday 4th June: 

- Letters for children we are expecting on Monday with further details and timings.  

Friday 5th June: 

- Letter to Y6 children from Mrs Luce.  

- Purple Mash login details and reference materials about using Purple Mash. 

If you have not received a letter with details about groupings and timings for Monday, then we are 

not expecting your child to join us on Monday. We are only able to accept the children who have been 

registered for a place via the School Office and those families will have received the letter on 

Thursday.  

Remote learning projects are available on the website as usual along with messages from class 

teachers and other activities on the class pages. More information will be sent about our plans to use 

Purple Mash next week.  

Have a lovely weekend.  

With very best wishes,  

Mrs C Luce 

Headteacher  
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